
AfTIA now receiving applications for startups 

AfTIA is receiving applications on Technology in Finance (FinTech), Technology in Agriculture 

(AgriTech), Technology in Education (EdTech), Technology in Governance (GovTech) and 

Technology in Health (HealthTech). 

Launched during the Nairobi Innovation Week, the AfTIA programme will enable C4DLab, the 

innovation lab of the University of Nairobi, to incubate and accelerate startups and facilitate 

commercialization of innovations. 

Innovations by staff and students of the University of Nairobi as well as external applicants are 

eligible.  Among the acceleration services offered at AfTIA will include a seed funding of USD 

5,000 per startup and specialized startup development training. 

Applications will be made through the AfTIA website and should be received by September 30, 

2015. 

 

http://www.innovationweek.co.ke/
http://www.c4dlab.ac.ke/
http://aftia.co/



